
           

           

        

 

 

PONTIFICAL ROMAN        PONTIFICAL ACADEMY 

ACADEMY OF ARCHAEOLOGY                  CULTORUM MARTYRUM 

      VATICAN CITY 

 

COMPETITION ANNOUNCEMENT 

The Pontifical Roman Academy of Archaeology and  

the Pontifical Academy Cultorum Martyrum   

announce the Competition for  

 

THE PRIZE of the PONTIFICAL ACADEMIES 2015 
 

As foreseen by the Regulation for the Prize, in agreement with the Pontifical Council for 

Culture, the Pontifical Roman Academy of Archaeology and the Pontifical Academy 

Cultorum Martyrum  announce the Competition for the Prize of the Pontifical Academies 

2015 (an award of 20,000 Euros), awarded by the Holy Father during the annual Public Session 

of the Pontifical Academies. 

The competition is open to religious or lay institutions and young scholars whose research 

or activity contributes significantly to the development of the historical religious sciences and 

Christian humanism. 

The works proposed must have as their area of research Archaeology, Church History 

and the Cult of the Martyrs. 

Candidates  work should be presented in two copies and can be unpublished works 

(Doctoral Theses) or works published in the last five years. Institutions should send two copies 

of a project or research direction already underway.  

Those participating should send their materials to the address below by 30 April 2015 

together with a curriculum vitae of the author or information sheet about the Institution.  

Further precise information may be requested from the Secretariats of the two Academies.  

From the Vatican, 21 January 2015 

 

Send the works to : 

Prize of the Pontifical Academies 

c/o Pontifical Council for Culture, via della Conciliazione, 5  00193 Rome 

 

Secretariats: 

Pontifical Roman Academy of Archaeology    Pontifical Academy Cultorum Martyrum 

Tel & fax: ++39.06.69885436      Tel & Fax: ++39.06.4455833 

Email: segreteria@pont-ara.org      Email:  cultorum.martyrum@org.va   

Web: www.pont-ara.org       cultorum.martyrum@tiscali.it 


